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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2011 11:54 AM
To: 'Gabriele Baader'
Subject: RO88: West Coast Vending, 2124 Livingston St, Oakland, CA RFE

Mr. Baader, 
 
Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of the Work Plan for the above referenced case is extended to 
November 7, 2011. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Gabriele Baader [mailto:gabi@amiadini.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 18, 2011 10:11 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: West Coast Vending, 2124 Livingston St, Oakland, CA RFE 
 
Dear Mr. Wickham, 
 
Our client, Mr. Bauer, has authorized us and we are in the process of preparing the work plan for the referenced site. 
 
We would appreciate if you allow for a one-week extension. 
 
Thank you so much in advance. We plan to submit the report sometime next week. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
  

 

 
GABRIELE BAADER, PG 
Director of Environmental Engineering 
Ami Adini & Associates, Inc. 
4130 Cahuenga Blvd., Ste. 113 
Los Angeles, CA 91602 
T 818.824.8102  
F 818.824.8112  
Direct 818.824.8108 
gabi@amiadini.com  
www.amiadini.com  
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